
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

   

Ref: 2021.23 Request Date: 15.03.21 

 
 

Response to a request under the Freedom of Information Act 
 

 
Mt request relates to this article: https://www.pressreader.com/uk/south-wales-
echo/20210306/281767041963440  
 
Q1) Please specify in detail what type of "advocacy work" the Police and Crime Commissioner has participated 
in with/for the Cardiff Cannabis Café. 
 
I confirm there is no information held in relation to this part of your request for information.  
 
Section 1 of the FOIA 2000 applied 

Q2) How many times has the Police and Crime Commissioner, in a professional capacity, visited a "cannabis 
club" since he first visited the Teesside Cannabis Club in January 2018?  
 
For this question, please specify the date (DD/MM/YYYY) of visit, the reason for the visit, what the name of 
the club is and how long he visited said club for in hours. 
 
23.10.2018 London the Hackney Cannabis Club, 33 Wadeson Street, Hackney, E2 9DR – no reason for visit and 
length of visit held on record. 
08.01.2019 Speaker at Wales’ Emerging Cannabis Industry Event, Senedd, Cardiff Bay 
 
 

https://www.pressreader.com/uk/south-wales-echo/20210306/281767041963440
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Q3) From 15 January 2021 to the 15 March 2021, please provide all correspondence and communications 
between the Police and Crime Commissioner in a professional capacity as his role as North Wales PCC- and 
the Cardiff Cannabis Café: 
I define "correspondence and communications" as including (but not limited to) the following: 
- Emails (and their attachments)  
- Letters 
- Memos 
- Briefings 
- Research Documents 
- Notes taken during telephone conversations 
- Minutes taken during meetings/ invitations 
 
I confirm there is no information held in relation to this part of your request for information.  
 
Section 1 of the FOIA 2000 applied 
 

This information has been provided in response to a request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and 
is correct as at  31.03.2021 

 


